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Comments: I encourage the Forest Service to consider the input and observations by the well-established

CBMBA community regarding general and specific comments on the Forest Service's scoping plan.  With

CBMBA's involvement and continued support, I feel the community would thrive with this established system of

trails whether motorized or non-motorized.

 

Upper Cement Creek to Crystal: Please allow for public comment. I feel that these trails go underserved in the

greater community and deserve public input.  Upper Cement Creek to Crystal are instrumental in connecting the

upper valley community!   

 

Let's keep the established trail systems in place and work closely with the community to address continued

challenges with Private Property and Farm Lands. We all love our neighbors but one individual or property owner

should not outweigh the needs of established trail systems. 

 

Deer Creek to Tent City:  Please reconsider providing the public an opportunity to comment on the proposed trail

(the entire section north of FS 738.2A.) 

 

Please consider a safe "Off the Road" passage system between Crested Butte and Crested Butte South,

although I do realize this isn't part of Forest Service's responsibility.

 

Thank You for your hard work and dedication to listening to the public input regarding the North Valley Trails

Project. The community truly appreciates all that the Forest Service does for us!  

 


